
 

 

Spectator Policy at Cheney Tech Basketball Games 

Effective immediately, Cheney Teck will not allow general spectators to attend 

home basketball games.  

Each player will be allow to invite two family members into home games. Family 

members must be preregistered prior to the game.  Regardless of Covid -19 

vaccine designation, family members must wear a mask and a distance of 6 feet 

must be observe at all times while inside the Gym. Seating locations will be clearly 

marked. Security and ticket personnel will have access to the Preregistered Family 

Member List.  No food, water or drinks will be allowed inside the gym. 

Admission for JV and Varsity games will be $5 for adults.  Active military members 

with IDs or in uniform are welcome free of charge (thank you for the service). 

Freshmen game are free of charge. All tickets are cash only tickets at the door. 

Game entrance for family members will start 30 minutes prior to the first game 

on the schedule. 

 

This policy is subject to change. 


